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Senator Felder Provides a Free Simple Way To Protect Your Family

This Summer

SIMCHA FELDER  July 12, 2022

Hatzalah needs your exact location to find you quickly.

Your Address
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Senator Simcha Felder launched a lifesaving campaign to ensure that people have the

number to Hatzalah and their address posted visibly, with thousands of signs distributed in

bungalow colonies this week.

“In an emergency, when every second counts, we cannot think clearly. We forget Hatzalah's
number and even our own address. The challenge is even greater for summer residents,

guests or babysitters who are totally unfamiliar with the address. Keep your family and


https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/simcha-felder/landing

friends safe this summer. Please be sure to post this sign visibly wherever people may need

it,” urged Senator Felder.

To request a sign, call Senator Felder's office at 718-253-2015 or email Felder@NYSenate.gov

https://www.nysenate.gov/newsroom/video/simcha-felder/important-message-senator-

felder
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